
 

 

 
 

 
31st January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 7 students 

 

   Llanrug Outdoor Education Course 3rd-7th July 2023 

 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has secured a place on the Llanrug trip this summer. 

 

Could you please ensure that the payment schedule suggested on the original letter is now followed using 

Parent Pay e.g. 4 x monthly instalments of £75 Jan-April inclusive. 

 

Please be aware that we expect a good standard of behaviour and/or attendance on the run up to the trip 

and we reserve the right to withdraw students from it if we feel these expectations are not being met. No 

monies already paid will be refunded. If you decide to withdraw your child from the trip at any point, then 

again, no money already paid will be refunded. 

There will be further information about the trip later this term. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs Sally-Ann Bebbington 
Teacher and Llanrug trip organiser 
 

 


